Croydon CC Newsletter – 12 September 2021

Club Viewpoint

As many of you will know, Tom Sherrin who took over the chairmanship at the AGM has just had major surgery from which he is now recuperating. As it will be a while before he will be able to assume all his duties, I have agreed to write this newsletter and chair our next meeting on 15 September. We wish Tom well for a full recovery.

The full list of officials and Council members elected at the AGM:

- **Tom Sherrin** Chairman
- Sandra Weeks Secretary
- David Beard Treasurer
- Paul Heester Programme Secretary
- **Emmanuel Muscat** Competition Secretary
- Caroline Avern Council
- Ron Barker Council
- Graham Cluer Council
- David Newman Council
- Tina Nuthall Council

Congratulations to everyone on their appointment and a big thank you from the rest of us for volunteering your services for the forthcoming season.

Club Matters

15 September 2021 - Creative Landscape and Low Light Work - Guy Edwardes

The chances are that you have seen examples of Guy Edwardes work as he is a well known professional photographer whose images often appear in national publications. His talk will be an excellent start to this season's programme.

https://www.guyedwardes.com/

22 September 2021 - DPI Competition - 1st Round

The first of our regular competitions that we hold throughout the season. The judge will be Eddie Hyde ARPS. As usual, we are using PhotoEntry for submissions and entries close at midnight on **Friday**, **17 September 2021**.

Links for PhotoEntry and Instructions

https://compent.photoentry.uk/compent/

http://croydoncameraclub.org.uk/WebSiteArchive/PhotoEntryGuidance.pdf

Mike Farley (former Chairman)